
 

 

Writing Workshop for Education Students 

PURPOSE 

Writing Workshop is intended for students who have not met the UWSP Professional 

Education Program application requirement of a B- or above in English 101 or 150. The 

program’s purpose is to address specific learning gaps in writing informed by your 

individual goals and needs. 

 

SCHEDULING REQUIREMENT 

Attend 5 separate, 30-minute sessions with no more than one session per week with 

one writing tutor in the TLC. 

Note, the TLC is closed during the first week of the semester, finals, and breaks. 

 

WRITING REQUIREMENT 
Bring writing every session. This includes old writing that you would like to analyze, new 

writing for classes, business writing for job/scholarship applications, etc.  

 

CONTACT THE TLC FRONT DESK TO SCHEDULE YOUR WRITING WORKSHOP SESSIONS 

Tutoring-Learning Center  
CCC Room 234 
715-346-2150 
TLCTutor@uwsp.edu 

https://www3.uwsp.edu/tlc/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:TLCTutor@uwsp.edu

